
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be closing 
Dogwood Road the week of January 29. There will be a detour in 
place (see map below) using Dogwood Trail and Dogwood Trail 
Course (Trl Cse.) Also, access to the gas station and storage 
business at this location will remain. The intersection will re-open 
by the weekend or early the following week.

The work is part of the FDOT’s project to widen and resurface 
Baseline Road from Southeast 96th Place Road to south of 
S.R. 464 (Southeast Maricamp Road) from a two-lane to a four-
lane roadway. Additional work includes sidewalks, drainage 
improvements, signing and pavement markings, guardrails, new 
signals, and driveways.

State Road (S.R.) 35 (Baseline Road) from  
SE 96th Place Road to S.R. 464 (SE Maricamp Road)
Financial Project ID: 238693-1-52-01

CFLRoads.com        @MyFDOT_CFL        Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL

For more information, please contact Sara Shepherd, Public Information Coordinator,  
(407) 758-8080 or sara.shepherd@dot.state.fl.us.
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At a Glance

Contractor:  

D.A.B. Constructors, Inc.

Project Cost: 

$17.6 Million

Project Start: 

August 2015

Estimated Completion: 

Fall 2018
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